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rooted in the love of Christ.  

We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to 

lead lives of faith, hope and charity. 

  

 

Rory McGuckin 

Director of Education  

 

D. Koenig 

Associate Director  

of Academic Affairs 

 

L. Noronha 

Associate Director of Facilities, 

Business and Community 

Development, and  

Chief Financial Officer 

  

REPORT TO REGULAR BOARD 



Page 2 of 2 
 

 

A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

This report recommends updating the current Concussion Policy (S.26). 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 36 hours   
  

 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

This Recommendation Report is on the Order Paper of the Regular Board as it 

recommends a policy revision. 

 

C. APPENDIX 
 

1. Appendix A:  Concussion Policy (S. 26) 

2. Appendix B: Protocols for Concussions  (to be revised to ensure readability 

and consistency in formatting) 
 

 

D. STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

That the Board accept the recommendation of the Governance and Policy Committee 

and approve the Concussion Policy (S. 26) as amended and proposed in Appendix 

A. 

 

 
 


